
Graduate	Admissions	Appeals	 
Process for Graduate Admissions Appeals 
Appeals of graduate admissions decisions at Kennesaw State University are 
made to the Dean of The Graduate College. KSU	Graduate	Catalog,	“Graduate 
Admissions.” This memorandum details the process such appeals will follow: 
1.	Notice	to	applicants:	Applicants will be apprised of their ability to appeal 
admissions decisions through postings on the University’s Office of Graduate 
Admissions and The Graduate College’s websites, as well as 
contemporaneously with admissions decisions 

• Notification	of	Admissions	Decisions.	Contemporaneously	with	notifications	of	
admissions	decisions,	applicants	will	be	informed	of	their	ability	to	appeal	those	
decisions	and	directed	to	the	University’s	web	resources	detailing	the	appeals	
process.	

2.	The	Appeal: 
A.	Basis	for	appeal.	Appeals of admissions decisions may follow different 
processes based on the grounds of the appeal: 

• Discrimination.	If	the	applicant	believes	her	or	his	admissions	decision	is	
impermissibly	based	upon	the	applicant’s	real	or	perceived	gender	
identity,	sexual	orientation,	veteran	status,	spiritual	beliefs,	physical	
abilities,	racial	and	ethnic	background,	and	economic	status,	the	
applicant	may	directly	contact	the	University’s	Office	of	Diversity	&	
Inclusion	at	470-578-2614.	

• Other	basis.	If	the	applicant	wishes	to	appeal	his	or	her	admissions	
decision	based	on	other	factors,	the	applicant	needs	to	submit	a	written	
appeal	to	the	Dean	of	The	Graduate	College.	

B.	Written	Appeal. Within fourteen (14) days of the mailing date of the 



For example, following notification of an unsuccessful application, an 
applicant for the Master of Science in Criminal Justice might speak to a 
professor regarding his or her application. During that conversation, the 
applicant notes her or his five (5) years of successful service as a law 
enforcement officer. The professor notes this was not included in the 
original application and states the program faculty might believe it 
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